
 

 
 

 

 
December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Nature Art Competition 
 
We would like to let you know about an opportunity for students in Years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 11 to take part in 
an art competition which is being launched on Wednesday 14th December. 
 
Although the competition is taking place here in school, there could also be the opportunity to enter their 
work into the national ‘Global Canvas Wildlife Art’ competition too. 
 
Students interested can turn up to DM12 on 14th December, at the start of lunchtime, where they will learn 
more about the finer details of the competition and pick up ideas about starting points. They are able to 
enter individually or as a pair or group. 
 
The deadline for completion of the work is 10th February 2023 and the winners will be announced the 
following week. The winners will be chosen by specialist and non-specialist staff here at school and will 
receive an Art and Design Hamper as their prize. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
We look forward to seeing your child at the launch on 14th December. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Ricciardi 
Teacher of Art and Design 
   
 
 


